Statement of the Uganda Delegation at the UPR of Liberia, Geneva, November 2020
Thank You, Mr. President,

Uganda warmly welcomes the delegation of Liberia to this Review. 
We commend the Government for strengthening the legal and policy framework for the protection of human rights in the country including: by the passing of the Domestic Violence Act 2019, the Gender Policy and   the adoption of the Affirmative Action Bill. 
We note the government’s commitment to improving the standard of living of the Liberian people by adopting the Pro-Poor Agenda for Prosperity and Development (2018-2023) and call for its sustained implementation.
 Uganda makes the following recommendations:

1. Continue implementing measures aimed at eliminating discrimination and stigmatization of EBOLA survivors.
2. Expand the coverage of the SGBV Unit of the Ministry of Justice to cover the entire country and adopt community based measures to fight all forms of gender based violence.

We wish Liberia every success in this Review process.
Thank You.
